
Project Update: September 2023 

 

From February to September 2023, we conducted environmental education talks 

focusing on raising awareness about owls among school and university students, 

initiated a volunteer programme for sound filtering activities, actively participated in 

two congresses, and published an article. Furthermore, we established partnerships with 

professors of Spain and Colombia to augment our team's capabilities. 

 

Education talks to school students: 

We conducted educational workshops targeting two distinct age groups: students 

aged 10-11 and 13-15. The central theme of these workshops revolved around instilling 

awareness about the critical need to protect endemic owl species. During the sessions, 

we encouraged participants to take an active role in conservation by creating their 

own endemic owl species. This interactive activity allowed students to design their 

unique owl species, complete with colours and names of their choosing. By engaging 

them in this hands-on exercise, we aimed to foster a deeper understanding of 

biodiversity conservation and inspire a sense of personal responsibility for preserving 

these vital owl populations. 

 

 



 

 
 





 
 

Education talks to university students: 

We conducted talks for university students at the botanical garden campus, focusing 

on owl species, their protection, and conservation. These sessions also highlighted the 

recent project advancements 

 

 



 
 

Participation in academic events: 

 

• IV Brazilian congress of biological sciences 

online July 5 to 8, 2023 

Protected areas in the Atlantic Forest: effectiveness in the conservation of owls. 

• II Ornithological Congress of the Americas 

August 1 to 0, 2023 

Early studies with the fluctuating asymmetry of the Burrowing Owl Athene 

cunicularia in Brazil. 



Volunteer programme: 

 

 



Instagram Profile: 

Instagram profile of the project for September 11, 2023 we have 2703 followers. 

 

 
 



Article: 

 

 


